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A conference was held at the NCC Directorate Office, Canal Road, Jammu, in the esteemed 

presence of Shri Alok Kumar (IRS) Principal Secretary to Government , Higher Education 

Department, ADG NCC JK&L Directorate Maj General R K Sachdeva. The event aimed to 

acknowledge and felicitate selected colleges and schools for their exceptional performance in the 

NCC program, setting an inspiring example. Notably, these institutions demonstrated remarkable 

dedication and achieved commendable results. The conference also marked the distribution of Table 

Tennis equipment to various schools, promoting physical fitness and sportsmanship among the 

youth. There were the Principals from four colleges and one school , PSPS GCW College for 

Women, GCW Parade College, Govt. M.A.M PG College, Govt SPMR College of Commerce and 

Army Public School Jammu Cantt. The ADG delivered a motivating keynote address, emphasizing 

the significance of NCC in holistic development. The event fostered a sense of pride and camaraderie 

among the felicitated institutions, encouraging further participation and excellence in NCC activities. 

 
 


